Olympic Rewards Tube Lines
The attached three documents make up Tube Lines offer for Olympic Rewards.

Document 1 is the details of the offer from Tube Lines.

Document 2 are the minutes of a meeting held on 06/06/2012 to discuss Document 1

Document 3 is the covering letter sent with Document 1.

The offer from Tube Lines is comparable with other offers in the London Transport Region in that it amounts to a maximum of £850 in total.

The offer provides an acceptable level of flexibility in return for certain guarantees and additional remuneration for members.

When read together with documents 2 and 3 the restrictions and arrangements for short notice alterations to shifts are acceptable as they would only be used in an emergency and with a minimum of 72 hours’ notice. Also prior to members being forced to change all other avenues should be exhausted such as the use of volunteers, cover turns, and overtime where possible.
Any other temporary alterations to rosters will be dealt with by local negotiation and if necessary referred up through the machinery. The effects of these changes is further tempered by the 2010 Tube Lines pay deal which included an agreement that rosters cannot be imposed until the whole machinery is exhausted.
As such this offer is an acceptable compromise for the duration of the Olympics with an acceptable remuneration for our members in reward for their flexibility during this period.
